
Poetry Contest for Patriot Day 
 
Dear 5th grade students: 
 
Do you love to write poetry?  Are you an excellent public speaker?  If so, 
you may want to take advantage of this opportunity.  On September 11, 
2019, we are having a Patriot Day assembly to honor 9/11.  We would like 
a 5th grader to write an original poem to honor this event and read it to 
the school during our ceremony.  If you are interested, please submit 
your original poem to your homeroom teacher by Tuesday morning, 
August 27.  We will read them over and select a winner by Tuesday, 
September 3.  If your poem is selected, you do not have to memorize it, 
but you will read it to the school at the assembly.  Thank you for 
considering this opportunity. 
 
Your 5th grade teachers, 
Mrs. Pekara 
Mrs. White 
Mrs. Marxman 
Mrs. Johnson 
 

 


